
VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Date: 

Refers: 

Details: 

Port of Geelong 
No.  404(T) - 2025

Port of Geelong – Hydrographic Survey Works

06 August 2025

Nil 

Mariners are advised that Hydrographic Survey shall commence on Thursday 
07 August 2025 in the Port of Geelong.

These works shall be conducted by the vessel Total 6 and may be conducted 
across various port locations throughout the period.  

Survey vessel shall maintain continuous listening watch on VHF Ch 12 and can be 
contacted on 0467 055 005.
For further information on the hydrographic survey works, please contact Port 

of Geelong Marine Control on 5225 3565.

Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution when in the vicinity 
of the hydrographic vessel, having due regards for the nature of their activity.

Charts & Publications affected: AUS 157 

ENC AU5GEX01

Further Notice: A further notice will be issued. 

Paul Rasmussen
Deputy Harbour Master 

Geelong & Regional

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Ports Victoria website www.ports.vic.gov.au 
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